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ANNEX 1

	Respondent


	Comment/Objection
	Officer’s Comment

	Residents of 10 homes on Church Road (joint letter)


	1) Disagree that the proposal will reduce danger.  It will result in ‘visual obstruction’ when buses turn at the junction.  It will add to the hazards for pedestrians.

2) Buses frequently mount the north side pavement in the vicinity of No. 35 and the Church.  This demonstrates that it is not parked cars which are the problem but rather the size and frequency of buses which are unsuitable for such narrow roads.

3) Local schools encourage walking to school to reduce local traffic.  The residents of 27 to 35 will have to walk further to reach their cars, increasing risk as they negotiate this dangerous stretch of road.

4)  Concerns over the general increase in the volumes of traffic, including lorries in breach of the weight limit,  Church Road is unsuitable for the large number of buses using it.

5) Fear of crime where residents’ cars may be damaged/stolen when not parked outside their homes.

6) Concerns that the proposal will result in increased vehicle speeds with a risk of collisions.
	1) The proposal seeks to remove existing restrictions to visibility and obstruction which affects buses carrying out turning manoeuvres at the junction.

2) The proposal will not further exacerbate the reported problem.

3) The proposal will not add to any existing, perceived, hazard to pedestrians.  Rather, it assists by providing a clear length of road for larger vehicles to more safely negotiate the junction of Church Road and Holloway Road.

4) This proposal is not a traffic reduction measure but seeks to improve safety at and near the junction.

5) The proposal seeks to improve road safety.  The short length of additional restriction is unlikely to increase the risk of damage/theft.

6) The additional short length of restriction proposed is not likely to result in an increase in vehicle speeds.
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